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AGENCIA PARA LA PROMOCION DE LAS EXPORTACIONES

CONSEJO FEDERAL &34 VillaMaria
DE INVERSIONES ’4 exporta

June, Cordoba 2018

Dear Manager

Agencia ProCordoba SEM, Agency for the Promotion of Foreign Trade of the Cérdoba Province
Government together with CFI —Federal Council of Investments- and AERCA -Association of the Central
Region of Argentina are pleased to invite you to participate in the International Business Round “Villa
Maria Exports 2018”.

This activity and others thus related (technical visits and business meetings) will be developed between
September 05 and September 07 this year, in Villa Maria, Cordoba Province, Argentina.

Villa Maria is located in the geographical centre of Argentina an economy nerve centre in the interior of
the country. The town is known as one of the most important dairy areas in the country and by its main
activities, -food industries, metalworking, agriculture and technology located there.

For this business round, Agencia ProCordoba SEM will cover the expenses to one representative of your
company covering 100% of flight expenses, transportation and lodging costs during this activity.

Therefore we are exclusively inviting companies that import dairy products, general food and gourmet
food. www.villamariaexporta.com.ar

To confirm your participation we request from you to please complete the Registration Form and the
Attendance Agreement enclosed below and send them both with the signature and seal of the President of
the Company to both, e-mail, noelia.peralta@procordoba.org

Among the products in the offer that you will find included in this activity there are:

* Hard and semi hard cheese

 Butter

* Fruits and Vegetables

* Bakery products, buns, bread, croissants

* Christmas products and confectionery (nougat, turron, moon-pies,
sweets, candies, sweets, chocolates)

* Peanuts and related products

* Oil

* Snack Products

* Dry pasta

Also, we ask you to please inform us what kind of products your company trades or is willing to import in
the case of reaching to a good agreement with our domestic manufacturers.

Looking forward to receiving your answer and comments, we greet you with our kindest consideration.
We also invite you to visit our web site, www.procordoba.org

Sincerely
Mr. Roberto Rossotto

General Manager
Agencia ProCérdoba SEM





